
 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

Monday 27th February 
Exciting summer visits! 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are writing to let you know about two exciting visits that we have planned for Y4 for the 
summer term.   
 
Scarborough 
 
The children are already aware of the traditional Year 4 day trip to Scarborough and this is booked 
for Wednesday 28th June.    This trip will be heavily subsidised by school and the cost to parents 
will be £6.50 per child.  This includes workshops at both the art gallery and the castle and an ice 
cream at the end of the day!  More information will be available nearer the time.   
 
The Deep 
 
After a successful visit last year, we have once again 
organised a year group sleepover at The Deep in Hull.  
This is booked for Thursday 18th May into Friday 19th 
May.  The total cost for this visit will be £65 per child.  
This includes travel to and from The Deep, an evening 
meal, breakfast, a workshop and the sleepover 
experience.    
 
To secure a place at The Deep for your child, we ask 
that you pay a £6 deposit by Friday 10th March.   
 
We will be sharing this information with the children next week and as soon as we have final 
confirmation, we will be in touch with the finer details in another letter.   
 
Parental contributions for both visits will be requested at a later date with the opportunity to pay 
on an instalment basis.   
 
Best wishes 
The Y4 Team 

 


